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St. Louis County Health Department license No. 24-11263-01
ATIN: Dr. Wayne Black .ket No. 030-05125

'

1122 South Mermac
Clayton, MO 63125

Gentlemen:

This refers to a telephone contact conducted on January 28, 1991.

The contact was an examination of activities conducted under your license as
they relate to radiation safety and to compliance with the Commission's rules
and regulations and the conditions of your license. The contact consisted of
discussions between you and Mr. Mark Mitchell of my staf f.

No regulatory concerns were identified.

If you have any questions about this conversation, you may contact
Mr. Mark Mitchell at (708) 790-5726.

Sincerely,

Roy J. Caniano, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety

Section 2

cc: DCD/DCB (RfDS)

bcc: Rose Pankratz
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